gan@wideﬁeldinvestmentgroug.com

From: Vigil - CDOT, Valerie <valerie.vigil@state.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 7:27 AM

To: ninaruiz

Cc: Ryan Watson; Arthur Gonzales; Michelle - Cdot, Regalado
Subject: Glen at Widefield - Filing 10 - Access Permit Issue

Good morning Nina,

| received an application for an access permit for Glen at Widefield Filing 10 to collect escrow for
intersection improvements at Powers Blvd and Mesa Ridge Pkwy or adjacent

intersection. However, I've encountered programming issues with our permitting software that has
prevented me from making the permit offer. I'm currently working with OIT to resolve this issue
but Mr. Watson should not be held up due to a problem on my end.

I've worked with Mr. Watson over a number of years and trust he will provide the escrow when the
permit can be issued, | cannot accept escrow dollars until the permit is issued. Please proceed
with your local process without further delay to Mr. Watson.

Please accept this email as formal CDOT correspondence and contact me with any questions.
Thank you,

Valerie F Vigil

Permits Program Manager
Traffic and Safety
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5615 Wills Blvd., Pueblo, CO 81008
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